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Tuesday 13th December 2016 
 
Dear All  
Here’s wishing you all a very peaceful and joyful Christmas. Thank you for your on-going support of the 
school in oh so many ways! The staff and I do appreciate it. I would also like to thank the staff for their 
incredible work this term. They have continued full steam ahead with school improvement initiatives, 
despite battling the dreaded sick bug, both personally and helping children! I won’t go into any more 
detail than that! Needless to say, well done everyone.    
 
Christmas Bazaar 
Thank you to all those who helped or attended the PTA Bazaar on 02.12.16. The event raised somewhere 
in the region of £981.61. A fantastic effort. Well done everyone! 
 
City Hall Carol Concert 
Well done to our Christmas Choir, which I hear performed with real aplomb on Monday evening. I was so 
disappointed to miss the event due to feeling unwell. I have had reports that not only did we sing well but 
we also sat beautifully throughout. I am very proud us! Go Stratford! Thank you Mrs. Aylett!   
 
Nativity  
Once again, well done to all involved in the Nativity this year. A sparkling effort! The singing was beautiful 
and I was proud of every single person for contributing to such a brilliant team effort. A big thank you to 
the PTA who provided tasty refreshments, again this year, for our audience, as they waited for the 
performance to start.  
 
Friday 16.12.16: Smiley Face Assembly at 09:10 will consist of the presentation of the Christmas Art 
competition prizes by Jim Platt from the Friends of St Lawrence. (The art work, based on the theme of 
Love, Joy and Peace, is displayed in the Church over the Christmas period, if you would like to take a 
look). Reading Awards will also be presented, as well as another performance of ‘Born for Us’ by our 
Christmas Choir. Carol Service in the Church at 13:30. Year 6 will be reading and the Christmas Choir will 
once again be singing. Break for Christmas holiday at 15:00. Please ensure your child has a bag every 
day!  
 
REMEMBER….. 

 There are no after school clubs during the last week of term. 

 There is a special Smiley Face Assembly on the last day of term.  

 There is no “Night Owls” on the last day of term (Friday 16th December).  

 After-school club slips have been returned, so you should have seen them. Clubs are now full for 
next term.  

 There are no after school clubs the first week back. They commence on Monday 9th January 2017   
WE ARE BACK TO SCHOOL ON WEDNESDAY 4th JANUARY 2017 

(Tuesday 3rd is a Teacher Training Day) 
Kay Bridson 
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